re mm Ce Zachme Dif’ﬂtorg
Punieipal Auditoritm,

Ianm city, Missouri.
Dear CGene:
' Thank you for your letter and your good wishes regarding

a Merry Christnes and & Happy New Year. May I reciprocate
by wishing you the vory beat of Yuletide blessings.

- Ialmﬂmkgmforthemrbmmgyaf the letter that
yvou have written to lLt. Commander Robert A. Brown, at Great
- lekes, Illinois. Lieutenant Hell ceme in to my office and

we talked over the details of the game very thoroughly. And

if and when the Big Six faculty representatives give us per-
-miatlm. I am sure thatwwill draw & fine crowd in Kansas

It. waS an tmnmal coincidence, was it not, that F'abmu-y
5th is the only date that you would have open?

I believe that the Big S8ix may grant permission. LT,
Hall oalled me Monday and I gave him all the data that would
permit Lt. Cormander Brown to take it up with the officers
of the Big Six Conference. I told him that as soon as they
got permission I would get in touch with you and we would
sign a contract for the hall., I will appreciate your holding
it until they can notify uanmmmﬁmsfthoﬂigsix

Gﬂﬂf erencs.

Thanking you for your ucoperuticn, and with all good
wishes, I am _ -

f_.-'-— -

Vﬁry sincerely youri,

Director of Physical Education and Regreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




